

Hemel Hempstead (Camelot) RUFC

Founded in 1919

Club colours Royal Blue and White

Hemel Hempstead (Camelot) Rugby Union Football Club 2020 Annual General Meeting Minutes

The delayed 2020 AGM meeting was held via Zoom on Wednesday 2nd September 2020 at 19:30h. The meeting opened at 19:30h and closed at 19:56h. 37 members attended via Zoom.

Apologies for absence were received from:

Mr. Jon Clapham, Mr. Peter Keer-Keer, Mr. Rob McClement, Mr. Carl McGinniss, Mr. Ross Merrett. Mr. Timothy Powell.

Honorary Chairperson Paul Maddison opened the meeting.

Whilst opening the meeting Mr Maddison encouraged members to support the Club financially by joining the Camelot 2000 Club, signing up to the Co-Op reward scheme and paying subs promptly.

Mr Charles Riches, acting as facilitator, explained how the meeting would be run, voting would be conducted and how and when questions could be asked.

Honorary Secretary Alan Chowles sought approval of the Minutes of last AGM.

The Minutes of the 2019 AGM were approved by a majority vote of those present.

Reports from the following officers were posted on the Club's website in advance of the meeting.

Mr Paul Maddison The outgoing Hon Chairperson Mr Alan Chowles The outgoing Hon Club Secretary Mr Chris Topping The outgoing Hon Finance Director Mr Charles Riches The outgoing Hon Commercial Director Mr Tony Browett The Joint Hon Director of Senior Rugby Mr Richard Woodard The Joint Hon Director of Senior Rugby The outgoing Hon Director of Academy Rugby Mr Nick Wilson Mr Nick Hoves The outgoing Hon Director of Youth Rugby Mr Richard Woodard The outgoing Hon Director of Mini Rugby

No questions or issues were raised by the membership.

The following officers were ratified for the 2020 – 21 season by a majority vote of those present;

Mr Rob McClement, Hon Disciplinary Secretary

Mr Tony Browett, Joint Hon. Director of Senior Rugby
Mr Richard Woodard Joint Hon. Director of Mini Rugby

Mr Carl McGinniss Hon Director of Facilities

CHAULDEN LANE, HEMEL HEMPSTEAD, HERTFORDSHIRE, HP1 2BS www.camelotrugby.co.uk ♦ Telephone: 01442 230353 ♦ info@camelotrugby.co.uk







Nominations were approved by a majority vote, of those present, for the following positions;

Mr Nick Hoyes Hon Chairperson
Mr Charles Riches Hon Club Secretary

Mr David Martin Hon Director of Academy Rugby

Mr Ross Merrett Hon Commercial Director

No nominations being received the following position remain vacant.

Hon Finance Director Hon Director of Youth Rugby Hon Director of Mini Rugby Hon Deputy Chairperson Hon Assistant Secretary

Honours and Awards

There were no nominations for Vice President or Hon Vice President.

Awards presented;

The Excalibur Cup Richard Woodward
The Isbister Cup Eoghan Wilson
The Stevens Cup Dan Baillie
Team of the Season Not awarded.
The Chairman's Award Les Long

The following awards will be presented separately.

The Captain Cup 1st XV The Captain Cup 2nd XV The Captain Cup 3rd XV

Information on the history and criteria of Hemel Hempstead (Camelot) RUFC honours and awards can be found in the information section of the Club's website.

There being no further business the meeting closed.

Alan Chowles
Honorary Secretary
secretary@camelotrfc.co.uk
4th September 2020